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8.  

 

RESCIND PREVIOUS ACTION ON UNIFIED PLANNING WORK PROGRAM (UPWP) 

AMENDMENT TAKEN 8-23-24 DUE TO LACK OF CLARITY 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the August 23, 2024 Transportation Policy Council meeting, the TPC took action to amend the 

Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) to move funding within categories and support the purchase of 

an electronic project database. During the discussion, confusion arose between the intended action and 

the designation of a vendor who may take on this activity. A possible vendor for this activity presented an 

overview of their system during the meeting, creating additional confusion to the matter at hand.  

 

 

CURRENT SITUATION 

Although the action is clearly articulated in the meeting minutes, the additional confusion and uncertainty 

combined with ongoing procurement activities at the time have resulted in the TPC Chair requesting that 

the action be rescinded. This action will help provide clarity and allow a fresh procurement to take place.  

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Rescind approval of Amendment UPWP 2024-01.   

 
 


